
 
 

DELAGE exhibiting at the 2024 Paris Motor Show, for two major announcements. 

 

Magny-Cours, France (September 26, 2024) – DELAGE Automobiles will be present at the 2024 Paris Motor Show, 

from October 14 to 20. 

DELAGE is particularly pleased to be able to present its cars, old and new, to the Parisian public, and more broadly 

to the French and international public. 

On the occasion of this Show, DELAGE will hold a press conference on 10/14 at 3:00 p.m., to make two major 

announcements. 

 

 

 The D12, during its last visit to Paris, photographed Place Vendôme. 

 

To contact Delage Automobiles: contact@delage.fr 
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